
    Language Arts...
We have begun the second unit in our Keystone books and we will soon begin reading
The Maze Runner, our second novel. Students are eagerly practicing their presentation
skills, and students were able to share how to do something. We will continue to write

different types of texts, both prose and poetry. In grammar, we are looking at active and
passive voice  as well as verbs that are used as adverbs, adjectives, or nouns.




Mathematics...
This months has been full of
making math an engaging,

yet an educationally fun
subject to learn about. We
have been able to put forth

the effort of doing more
math class competitions,

along with small group work
that allows students to learn

not only from the teacher,
but also one another.

Science...



Students working on
muscular action,

natural curvature of
the spine, postural

defects and defects of
the foot.




History...
Students are working harder
and harder each month. We

have been able to work
more on group projects, this

time on poster
presentations. Students
researched: the union of

Italy, the union of Germany,
the American Civil War, and

colonization.
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